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CONTRACTORS BOARD MAKES CONTRACT RESOURCES AVAILABLE 
PURSUANT TO NEW AB 39 REQUIREMENTS 

LAS VEGAS and RENO, NEV. – The Nevada State Contractors Board continues to develop new 

resources to aid contractors in their compliance with new statutory provisions under Assembly Bill 39, 

which took effect October 1, 2023. 

Now available on the homepage of the Board’s website, contractors can view detailed instructions on 

interpreting the requirements of residential improvement contracts, as well as download suggested contract 

language that can be used in daily business practices. 

Detailed Instructions can be found at: 
http://nscb.nv.gov/pdfs/2023%20AB39/AB39%20Mandatory%20Language%20102023%20(Final).pdf 

Suggested Contract Language can be downloaded from the Board’s homepage: www.nscb.nv.gov. 

 

The Nevada State Contractors Board appreciates the industry’s ongoing compliance and commitment to 

upholding the standards of the trade and laws that govern construction activities across the state.  It will 

continue to keep you informed of new resources as they are made available. 
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CONTACT: Public Information Office 
PIO@nscb.state.nv.us 
(702) 486-1139 
 
  
 
 

 NORTHERN NEVADA OFFICE:  5390 Kietzke Ln., #102, Reno, NV 89511 
      (775) 688-1141  

 SOUTHERN NEVADA OFFICE:  8400 West Sunset Road, Suite 150, Las Vegas, NV 89113 
      (702) 486-1100   

(Please note new Southern Nevada address) 
www.nscb.nv.gov 
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